

18<sup>th</sup> October 2013

## Dear Parents/Carers

On Monday 21<sup>st</sup> October 2013 we will be holding a special harvest assembly to celebrate our good fortune, and consider those who are less fortunate than we are. To that end we would welcome contributions of tins of food and non-perishable food stuffs, which will be parcelled up and distributed to "The People's Kitchen". Please check the sell-by-date so out-of-date food is not donated.

Please send your contributions to school on the morning of 21st October.

Yours faithfully

Mrs R Turner Deputy Head Teacher